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Walk-through and Community Meeting
April 22, 2019 - 6:00 PM

Welcome to a walk-through and community meeting of the Lower 24" Street
ficus trees. This is a part of the outreach efforts from San Francisco Public Works
to share information about the trees, their condition and our plan for removal and
replanting of the ficus along the Lower 24" Street commercial and neighborhood
corridor.

Our goal with this and other ficus removals happening throughout the City is to
ensure public safety and enhance our urban tree canopy.
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